
Pavon.Sandy 

From: Forster, Sara 
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 9:20 AM 

Song, Taehoon; Pavon,Sandy 
Tomczak, Tammy 

To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Additional Information Request re Kalamazoo College RSO change request, NRC 

Lie. No. 21-13658-01, CN617457 

Could you please scan in the below email request for additional information, and return to me? Thank you! 

Sara 

From: Forster, Sara 

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 9:18 AM 
To: laura.furge@kzoo.edu 
Subject: Additional Information Request re Kalamazoo College RSO change request, NRC Lie. No. 21-13658-01, 
CN617457 

Dear Ms. Furge: 

Our office has reviewed Kalamazoo College's (your) January 6, 2020 letter (ML2008D875) requesting to list 
you as Radiation Safety Officer (RSO) and requesting to remove the current RSO, James A. Langeland, Ph.D., 
on the referenced license. Please note that additional information is needed to complete our 
review. Accordingly, we are please respond to the items below: 

1. Regarding the request to remove Dr. Langeland as RSO, from Condition No. 11, should he also be 
removed as an Authorized User (AU) from Condition No. 12? 

2. Regarding the request to add you as RSO, to Condition No. 12, please provide additional documentation, 
description, or explanation or your training and experience, as available: 

• Supervised work experience in RSO duties, as applicable to the referenced license. Please include 
whether the experience was with Dr. Langeland at Kalamazoo College, or at other location. Please 
include dates of the experience and locations - if other than at Kalamazoo College. 

• Hands-on experience with the Model NER-580 - or similar - sealed cobalt-60 source including dates of 
that experience, supervising AU or RSO, and a description of the experience. 

• Any additional formal training applicable to the RSO duties to be performed, under the referenced 
license. 

3. Regarding the request to add you as RSO, please provide contact information: 

• Your phone number, fax number, and email address (if other than the one used in this message to 
you). 

• A name, title, phone number, fax number, and email address for a second contact person - if available 
- for your license. 

Please provide the requested information within 14 days of this message (on or before February 4, 
2020). Include a signed and dated cover letter transmitting your resubmitted application. Submission of your 
response as a pdf file attached to an email or via facsimile will allow for the quickest processing. Please call 
or email me with any questions you may have, or if you are unable to respond by the date suggested 
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above. Please also contact me as soon as possible to let me know that you have received this message and 
are working on a response. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this message. 

Sincerely yours, 

Sara A. Forster, Health Physicist Licensing Reviewer 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission- Region III 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
2443 Warrenville Rd. - Ste. 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 
sara.forster@nrc.gov 
Direct: ( 630) 829-9892 
Facsimile: (630) 515-1078 
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